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Thursday 10th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Next Tuesday 15th October we will be supporting and raising money for the Connor Saunders 
Foundation. This foundation is a charity set up by the parents of Connor Saunders who tragically died 
aged just 19 years old.  

 
 
All pupils and staff are invited to wear as much BLUE clothing as 
possible to school in exchange for a £1.00 contribution. 
 
The charity will be coming into school for the morning of the 15th 
October and talking to all our Year 5/6 children about why they were 
set up and what they do. During the assembly the Connor Saunders 
Foundation will be presenting our school with our own defibrillator 
to have in school. After the assembly each Year 5/6 class will take 
part in First Aid workshops. 

 
 
We are the 100th school that the foundation has presented a defibrillator to, and we feel very privileged 
to be able to share this occasion with them.  
 
If you would like to know more about The Connor Saunders Foundation and the excellent work they do, 
please visit the charity’s website at https://www.connors5.com/ 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Becky Linford  
Head Teacher 
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